UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

Quezon City

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
MEMORANDUM NO. PAEP 16-42
DATE ] : 5 August 2016
TO : Chancellors and UP Cebu Acting Chancellor
FROM : Alfredo E. Pascual

President Qunn
SUBJECT : Second Call for the One U.P. Professorial Chair and

Faculty Grant Awards : 8 August — 30 September 2016

FOR WIDE DISSEMINATION TO THE FACULTY.

A second call for application to the One U.P. Professorial Chair and Faculty Grant

Awards is hereby announced to commence on 8 August 2016 (Monday) and end on
30 September 2016 (Friday).

The same guidelines used in the first call will be applied to the second call, as released
with Memorandum No. PAEP 16-12: https://goo.gl/02dyJo. The work evaluated will
still be the same period, from 1 July 2012 to 30 June 2015. However, the award period
will now be six months less, i.e., from 1 July 2016 to 31 December 2018.

Those who opened their Academic Data Collection Portal (www.adcp.up.edu.ph)
accounts during the first call period but were not able to submit their application will
have a chance to open and complete them for the second call.
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Executive Director, NIH
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